Studenit  Nonwioleni
@m&nctim; Commillee

6 Raymond Street, N. V. Washington Office
Atlanta 14, Georgia 3418 Eleventh St., N. W.
Washington, D. C.

April 20, 1964
Mr, Robert Penn Warren
3495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut
Dear Mr. Penn Warren,

Thank you for your letter, bDuring your rather late spring vacation

I passed around the transcript, so we should be able to send you the

corrected copy soon,

It will be good to see you again when you sre here in A~shington,
I will be very pleased to receive yoaur new novel, =nd look forwrrd

to rending it,
With every good wish, I am

Yours for Freedom,
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Stokely Carfiichnel
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